
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: May 17, 2024 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Accept 19 Centennial Avenue into Retaining Wall Program 

 

The Historic Preservation Commission has received an application from Robb & Wendy Nelson 
to accept 19 Centennial into the retaining wall program. This request is for the retaining wall on 
the vacant lot that is beginning to deteriorate. Staff is recommending accepting them into the 
program as it fits the criteria of the retaining wall program.  

Recommended Motion: 

Move to accept Robb & Wendy Nelson, 19 Centennial, into the retaining wall program for the 
retaining wall located in the vacant lot.   
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